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Unfortunately, due to lack of interest, the Bowling Tournament has been canceled. Please stop by Mrs. Kakaley's 

Room 157, for a refund if you signed up. 

After School Activities for Wednesday, November 28th  

After School Activities for Thursday, November 29th  

Coming Up 

 Thursday is a Club Day. Rotation 1 - #3 

Thursday, November 29th is a Lunch Change.  A-7TH, B-8th and C-6th  

Student Council dance is rescheduled on Friday, December 7th from 7-9PM. 

Tickets are $5 each they will be sold on Thursday and Friday the week of the dance during 

lunches. As always, there will be a DJ, a photo booth and snacks for sale. We will also have a 

basketball tournament. Interested students should sign up for the basketball tournament in Mr. 

Murphy's room, Room 109. Don’t miss it! 

The next OPEN GYM date is December 4th during period X.  This is part of the OMS School-Wide 

Positive Behavior Program.  Students can redeem 6 tickets in the Guidance Office for this reward. 

Did you grow out of your winter coat?  Do you have a bunch of hoodies, hats, or gloves you never wear?  Then 

you can help bring some warmth to those in need!  Drop your winter wear donations in the O.M.S. Coats 4 

Kids collection boxes in the main lobby from now until November 30th!  Help us meet our goal of 500 coats 

collected!   

Athletics  

Attention wrestlers: Today, Wednesday, November 28th is Picture Day and Practice at the HS, take the shuttle 

bus from OMS and SMS to the High School. We will remain there for practice until 5:30 PM. Don't forget your 

picture forms and money if getting picture, wrestling shoes, headgear, practice gear, towel, soap, and a change of 

clothes. Also, remind your parents to pick you up at the High School after practice. 

Reminders  

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school l a t e  
and all students must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for 
appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building prior to 7:15. In the unfortunate 
case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the main entrance and 

must wait in the main lobby until the doors open at 7:30. 
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• BUS PASSES may be obtained, with a parent note, in the Main Office before school and during 

homeroom. 

 Upon entering the building in the morning, all hats and headphones should be removed   

immediately. 

• Students going to Springhouse Bus#122 after school SHOULD BE DISMISSED AT 2:32PM. 
The bus departs promptly at 2:38PM and will be parked by the field house. 

• Students going to PARKLAND HIGH SCHOOL do not need to be dismissed early. This bus 
departs after the regular buses leave and will be parked by the field house BUS #104 
 

IMPORTANT LATE ACTIVITY BUS (4:20PM) REMINDER Students are only allowed to use the after school 

activity bus to be dropped off at home. Also, such items as skateboards, bikes and other non-school related items 

are not allowed on the bus. 

 

 

  


